

# Table of Contents

Minutes 22 June 06.....	1
-------------------------	---

# Minutes 22 June 06

- Phone:
    - ◆ **ATLAS:** Florbella, Gancho, David Front
    - ◆ **Fermilab:** Lee
    - ◆ **BNL:** Iris, Denis
    - ◆ **GridKa:** Doris
    - ◆ **Oxford:** Stefan
  - CERN:
    - ◆ **3D:** Dirk, Eva, Luis
    - ◆ **CMS:** Saima
    - ◆ **LHCb:** Marco
  - Round table site status:
    - ◆ CNAF and RAL: RAC databases are ready. They have joined to the monitoring system.
    - ◆ BNL: Listener problem is solved. Streams setup to be done tomorrow. OEM setup to be done.
    - ◆ IN2P3: Streams pool size has been changed. Results are better now. OEM setup ongoing.  
Question: security mode.
    - ◆ GridKa: still working on the configuration.
  - DBA day:
    - ◆ GridKa will host it.
    - ◆ Phone conference has been requested.
    - ◆ date: 11th July
  - 3D workshop:
    - ◆ early september (during 2 days).
    - ◆ possible dates: 4th september or 11th september
    - ◆ focus: sites definitions, experiments plans
  - ATLAS (Gancho and Florbella):
    - ◆ local tests done: about 30Mb per minute.
    - ◆ big row size and lower transaction duration => better replication times.
    - ◆ Sasha has proposed to repeat the tests in wide area.
  - LFC Catalog Replication (Sophie and Barbara): to be discussed next week.
  - Experiment test plans:
    - ◆ Slides attached to the agenda page.
- 

This topic: PSSGroup > MinuteS22June06  
Topic revision: r1 - 2006-07-05 - EvaDafonte



Copyright &© 2008-2020 by the contributing authors. All material on this collaboration platform is the property of the contributing authors.  
or Ideas, requests, problems regarding TWiki? use Discourse or Send feedback